RECEIVED

JUL 17 2019

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

July 16, 2019

Courtney Avery
Board Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. Jefferson Street, Floor 2
Springfield, IL 62761

Re: Letter of Support for Project # 18-049, Surgery Center of Illinois

Dear Ms. Avery,

As Village Manager of the Village of Oak Lawn, I am writing to express my support for the Certificate of Need application for Project #18-049, Surgery Center of Illinois, to build an Ambulatory Surgical Treatment Center ("ASTC"), which will be located at 6701 West 95th Street, Oak Lawn, Illinois 60432.

The residents of our community will undoubtedly benefit from the addition of this ASTC and it is an important step in helping to provide patients and families with convenient specialized care near their home.

I urge the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to approve the application of the Surgery Center of Illinois.

Thank you.

Larry Deetjen Village Manager